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We had a great January meeting.  A presentation by William Wynne about the 
aircraft conversion Corvair Engine.  William is going to be having a Corvair 
College at our hangar.  In conjunction with this he has generously donated a core 
engine to the chapter for our  project  a Pietenpol Air Camper.  

The Young Eagles Boy Scout Camp out was a rousing success.  Joel and Arnold 
need to be congratulated for their efforts.  The latest report not Official, is that 
there were 68 Scouts flown.   We had very good Pilot support, even had a 
Canadian Snowbird who flew some of the Scouts.   I didn't get any names of the 
visiting pilots who supported this great effort.   The weather was on the cool and 
windy side.   Thanks again to all members and visiting chapter members who 
worked hard to make this event a success.

The February Meeting will convene at JimKimball Enterprises in Zellwood 
Florida.  It is always informative to see the a/c and projects being worked on in 
the shop.  Directions to Kimballs can be found at 
www.jimkimballenterprises.com
under contacts.
 

Remember the February meeting will be
Saturday February 23rd , 9 AM
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Pietenpol Air Camper

http://www.jimimballenterprises.com/


.

We are still Looking for a Newsletter Editor.  Our present editor has eye problems and is 
experiencing trouble reading.  Step up and help your chapter
 
If anyone has a tale to tell, if you would get us the info, we will help embellish it   
Please send us any aviation adventures you have participated in

When asked by someone how much money flying takes:
Why, all of it!    —  Gordon Baxter

Lady, you want me to answer you if this old airplane is safe to fly? 
Just how in the world do you think it got to be this old? 

Events 

Hangars For Sale or Rent at Florida Flying Gator's Airfield
We welcome  new  me m b e r s h i p s   to our flying club
Co n t a c t  :   Al a n  Re s n i c k    Pr e s @ f l y i n g g a t o r s . c o m   407-493- 8597

Aircraft for Sale

TM-5
2 place tandem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with wheel 
skirts (new) and Mode-C.

Contact:  Earl Johns 352-343-4564 

 Earl is offering a finders fee to anyone who can find him a buyer.
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mailto:Pres@flyinggators.com
http://www.flyinggators.com/club/App09.pdf


Naval Air Museum, Pensacola, FL 
Fly into 82J Ferguson Airport. Nice airport and these folks are great! Gas is 
reasonable self-serve, no tie down fee and they will drive you over to the museum 
free-about 5 miles away and pick you up when you are finished. The museum is 
free and the displays are first class. Most of it indoors. Great little cafe inside. It 
was the original cafe at Subic Bay, Philipines and re-constructed here. A 
wonderful day! For information on the museum see 
www.NavalAviationMuseum.org
Submitted by Steve
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788

MEETS – 9 A.M. Last  Saturday each month.
President – Arnold Holmes  352.617.2029

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Director – Robert Vaughn 352.293 7801
Director – Charles Schnitzlien 352-360-0293
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Adviser – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Young Eagle Coordinator– Joel Hargis  407-716-9737

Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

WWW.534.eaachapter.org

Long EZ with Luggage pods

http://www.navalaviationmuseum.org/
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